
RAINBOW AERO MODELERS SOCIETY VOLUME 46, ISSUE 04 
 April 2025 

NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday May 7, 7:00 PM 

Waterstone Savings Bank 

6560 S. 27th St. 

Oak Creek, WI 

2025 CLUB OFFICERS 

The RAMS Horn 
In Remembrance 

Jerry Muth 
Long time member of the RAMS club, Jerry 

Muth passed away at the age of 84 this April. 

Jerry had broad interests in his hobbies, 

starting out with control line and model 

boating. Later, he moved into RC planes and 

helicopters as well as having a full size plane. 

Jerry worked as a machinist for 44 years at the 

Oilgear Company that made large hydraulic 

pumps. Thanks to Bill Geipel for handling the 

sale of Jerry’s planes and helicopters.  
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MILWAUKEE CO R/C 

ASSOCIATION DELEGATES 

Bob Glowienka 

Mike McCullough 

Contact Us: 

https://ramsrcclub.com/
contacts/ 

 Save the Date: 

 SWARM Fun Fly (rotorcraft only) 

 July 19 (rain date the 20th)  

 

 RAMS Members Picnic 

 September 13th (rain date the 14th)  

https://ramsrcclub.com/contacts/
https://ramsrcclub.com/contacts/


05/18/25, 9AM 

Tailgate Swap and Fun Fly 

Lodi Area RC Club 

Lodi, WI 

lodircclub.com 

 

 

05/18/25,  

Tundra Terror RC Combat 

Green Bay RC Club 

De Pere, WI 

gbmac.com 

 

 

06/07/25,  

Swap and Fun Fly 

Green Bay RC Club 

De Pere, WI 

gbmac.com 

 

 

06/13/25—06/15/25 

Open Flying, Events, & Swap 

Valle Aero Modelers 

Appleton, WI 

flyvam.com 

 

 

06/26/25—06/28/25 

Air Supremacy Over Goshen 

Goshen Municipal Airport 

Goshen, IN 

flyasog.com 

AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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Monthly Recap 

April in Review 

The field is looking good for this early in the spring. Bob Glowienka 
has been cutting and rolling the dry spots. 

 

Dave Gonzalez and Mike McCullough both had their E-flite Carbon 
Z T-28’s at the field and tried to fly close together. We will have to 
keep working on that, but it was a lot of fun. 
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